
Project Update: August 2012 
 
The best news for the cheetahs in 2012: a female we photographed recently has cubs - not 
one, not two, but a rare case of three cubs.  
 
I cannot hide my excitement at these pictures of a female and her three cubs taken in 
Miandasht in the past two weeks. For almost 10 years the Iranian Cheetah Society (ICS) has 
been working on the cheetahs in this area but this is the first record of a cheetah and three 
cubs.  
 
On behalf of the ICS, I have to say a big thank you for your support and contribution to move 
ahead and to pursue success. Now, we can be more optimistic for the cheetahs in north-
eastern Iran. 
 

 

 

 
 


